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11 March 2022 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

Re: Overseas Trips 

Next academic year, 2022-23, sees the return of overseas trips following an enforced 2 year break. We have 

made a decision to run 3 main overseas trips, the details of which are outlined in the table below. We are 

publishing these to parents now, so you can plan ahead should you wish your child to attend. Further details will 

be published by letter, approximately one year in advance of the trip.  

The Ski trip letter was published recently and we are pleased to advise that the deadline to pay the initial deposit 

for the trip has now been extended to Thursday 31st March.  

Trip/Destination Time Frequency Year Group(s)* Next Trip Approx. Cost** 

Ski Trip/ Austria Feb (half term) Biennial 8, 9, 10, 12 Feb 2023 £1210 

Paris March Annual 9 March 2023 £455 

Italy (New)- 

Rome, Vesuvius 

and Pompei 

May Annual 10,12 May 2023 £780 

* Year student is in at time of trip departure 

**Approximate, correct on the date of publication but subject to change 

Communication re City of Paris will be sent out at the end of March with the initial deposit due towards the end 

of April. Communication re Rome will be sent out at the end of May with the initial deposit due at the end of 

June.  

We have made the difficult decision that students in year 11 and 13 will not be able to attend these trips during 

that year. This is mainly due to the impact on their studies which we have experienced in the past, in particular 

coursework completion, attendance at interventions and revision for PPE’s. 

These overseas trips will be supplemented by the return of UK based trips, in particular, whole year group trips 

at the end of the summer term available to all students and curriculum based trips run by individual subject 

areas. We will be publishing further details in due course. 

Yours faithfully 

Mr S Tilbury – Deputy Headteacher 

  
Diocese of St. Albans 
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